

Agenda:

Full update on Pride Organisation:

- forms submitted
- fundraisers organized
- groups connected with / involved

Quiz

- how it went and how much was raised

Training

- Who wants it
- How to expand it
- Shall we charge and who?

Trustees

- Trustee recruitment

Volunteer organisation

- Who's been contacted
- what we need/want them to do

In attendance:

Connie

Asher

Blue

Jen

Tiff

Su

Minutes:

- Arad Gogh looking hopeful - but still in conversations
- Both fundraisers have done much better than expected so far - woop
- Paperwork ongoing - need to physically deliver letters to every house affected by Pride Parade - email volunteers, speak to friends etc to pack envelopes and post through doors
- National library meeting next week about Pride
- Castle pub hotel - possible venue for Pride poetry night
- Discussed speeches on Pride night and when/where to do thank yous etc - evening events to run by themselves
- Serenity meeting with Pier
- Meeting with Rummers for Pride this week
- Discussed several Pride fundraisers and brochure plans

Quiz - positive event - £152 - nearly doubled the target. People had fun and response was positive.

Trustee recruitment - need official charity trustees. Ideally about 6 people. Planned to create application and interview process. Connie to make a form.

Volunteers - flyering, letters - need to follow up with some of the stalls. Need to ensure Tiff gets onto the email so she can be in contact with the general volunteers.

Bank account - update - need to wait 23 weeks - email from charity commission - student groups want to raise money for us but we do not have a bank account - can we take cash from the students' union as a RAG charity. Tiff to reach out to students' union finance team.

Grant idea - Aber Enterprise award - Asher to look into application

£23.76 for labels for charity pots - approved.

Discussion for physical advertisements for Project Luna and for Pride. Poster ideas to put up in high traffic areas.

AGM feedback - overall positive - projector issues, but otherwise good - looking to attend listening circle

Plan for listening circle after Pride.

Discussion of using Limp Wrist as a method for Project Luna to advertise and create a way to send out a monthly newsletter etc. Monthly newsletter to remain separate but still written by Blue.

Training - Connie to put pressure on county council, national library and other bodies to do our training. Ash to research common prices for this kind of training and therefore we will be able to charge these bodies for the training.

Connie to do before Pride - talk to Meg again about LGBTQ+ law.

Discussed an anniversary party for Project Luna - plan for 1st of August - award ceremony celebrating venues and individuals who have supported the trans community in a exceptional way. Nomination section on the channel.